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April 13, 2020

 

 2020 CPAA Annual Planning Conference
The CPAA Conference committee, with great regret has made the decision to cancel
the 2020 CPAA Conference due to the escalating COVID-19 situation.

Delegates, sponsors and exhibitors have been notified and refunds have been issued
to those who have paid and invoices have been cancelled for those whose payments
have not yet been received.

CPAA values our sponsor's loyalty and would like to thank all of them for being our
sponsors. Thank you for supporting CPAA as an educational, training
opportunity. Without your contributions our conferences would not be possible. We
will be grateful to have our sponsors support for next year’s conference.

CPAA values our speaker’s time and effort for agreeing to be a crucial part of our
conference as a speaker. Without our exceptional speakers, our conference is not
possible. The expertise you provide to our members and community is vital to the
growth and future of our province. We will be grateful to have you speak at next
year’s conference.

 While details will not be announced for several months for the next conference,
CPAA commits to delivering the depth of knowledge and subject matter next year as
we return to Red Deer, Alberta to deliver the 2021 CPAA Conference. 
 
Thank you for your support during this difficult time. CPAA wishes you, your families
and colleagues – safety, health and the very best in the coming weeks and months.

We look forward to seeing you in 2021.
 
Sincerely,
 
Tom Burton
Chair
Community Planning Association of Alberta

 

Read more

AGM and Elections have been postponed!
The Annual General Meeting and the elections for the Board of Directors have been
postponed as we usually have this during the conference. The date will be
announced when details and information for a virtual meeting become available. We
welcome nominations to be submitted for the CPAA Board of Directors.

 

Click here for Nomination Form

+ + + Member News + + +

Member Fee Invoices

The CPAA 2020 member fee invoices were issued in early January 2020. For those
who have not submitted their 2020 fees, an invoice and a letter has been mailed.
Your attention to this matter is appreciated.

Please contact the CPAA office if you have any questions regarding your
membership or other matter.

 

Read more  

 

 COMMUNITY PLANNING ASSOCIATION OF ALBERTA
Our mission is to provide opportunities to share, promote and encourage

community planning among a full range of stakeholders.

 
 

CONTACT

Vicki Hackl
CPAA Secretary

205 - 10940 166A Street
Edmonton, AB T5P 3V5

Canada

Phone: (780) 432.6387   Fax: (780) 452.7718   E-mail: cpaa@cpaa.biz

CONNECT

Follow us @C_P_A_A
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